
 

April 28, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for Arnold Avenue Rehabilitation in fiscal year 2022.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is US Vets located at Arnold Ave, West Los Angeles VA at 

11301 Wilshire Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90073. 

 

The funding would be used to provide funding to renovate Arnold Ave on the West Los Angeles VA 

Medical Center Campus. When complete, the dilapidated road will be transformed into a pedestrian 

friendly space that supports wellness and community integration for the residents of Buildings 206, 207, 

and 300, which are in the process of being converted into permanent supportive housing for veterans 

experiencing  homelessness. This project is a part of a larger "transportation backbone" plan, that will 

improve the accessibility of the entire north campus pursuant to the West Los Angeles VA Medical 

Center Draft Master Plan. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


